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October 8, 2010

Evan L. Waxman, MD, PhD
University of Pittsburgh

Eye and Ear Institute of Pittsburgh
203 Lothrop Street

Pittsburgh, PA 15213

Dear Dr. Waxman:

The University of Iowa Department of Ophthalmology and Visual Sciences seeks several qualified and
dynamic physicians to join our top-ranked department. Opportunities for full-time tenure or non-tenure
clinical track faculty positions exist in several key service areas including a position in Comprehensive
Ophthalmology. Individuals interested in advancing their ophthalmology careers in a challenging and
rewarding setting are encouraged to apply.

Outr department enjoys has a long, rich tradition and offers a collaborative and diverse working
environment. Dedicated faculty and staff share a commitment to excellence and our mission within an
academic medical center. The University of Jowa offers an exceptional benefits package and many other
support resources to help employees balance their professional and personal lives. Additionally, Iowa City
consistently ranks high as a “best place to live” and top college town. The area features an excellent quality
of life and low cost of living with an array of cultural, educational, and recreational activities.

Applicants must have graduated from a fully-accredited ophthalmology residency and be certified or eligible
for the American Board of Ophthalmology and licensure in the state of Iowa. Rank and salary will be
commensurate with experience and credentials. Individuals are expected to have a strong commitment to
clinical care, teaching, and research in an academic setting. The University of Iowa is an equal opportunity
and affirmative action employer. Women and minorities are strongly encouraged to apply.

Individuals are welcome to contact me to discuss opportunities in detail and visit our website for
information about the department (http://webeye.ophth.uiowa.edu). Thank you for yout consideration and
for shating this with those who may be interested.

Sincerely,
Keith D. Carter, M.D.

Professor and Head ' : v
Lillian C. O’Brien and Dr. C.S. O’Brien Chair in Ophthalmology
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